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Dear friends and supporters, 

Wandusoa Organic Cameroon is excited to share with you its 1st Quarterly Newsletter. After the 

Kanthari Act 4, I returned to Cameroon with a high spirit to kick-start my social venture in Act 5. It 

was a huge start here in Wandusoa. In this newsletter, you will find details on: 

1. The official launch event of our pilot project and the number of participants who started this nine-

months journey at beginning in January 2023. 

2. A brief about our Team. 

3. A call to stay tuned to our project progress updates on our weekly blog posts. 
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Official Launch of Wandusoa Organic Cameroon Pilot Project. 
 

Thanks to the financial sponsorship of Earth Rising Foundation with energy and fiscal 

sponsorship of The Pollination Project, we had a very successful beginning. Beneficiaries, 

Parents, staff, traditional and administrative  authorities took part in the official launch of our Pilot 

Project entitle: “Preserve and Restore Topsoil in Cameroon”.This event took place on the 25th 

February 2023 at Ekekam III village in the Lekie Division in the Center Region of Cameroon. Our 

nine-months training program is designed to train and equip marginalized youths (especially female 

school drop-outs) with regenerative agriculture/business skills so that they become socially, and 

ecologically responsible rural entrepreneurs. Eight beneficiaries began this journey in January 2023. 

Wandusoa left its doors opened to receive participants for our pilot project up till the end of the 

month of February.  

 

 

Please, have a look at our Official launch by visiting this blog post:https://lnkd.in/emfZWKVj. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://lnkd.in/emfZWKVj
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Our Team 
 

Wandusoa is piloted by a dynamic team of regenerative rural entrepreneurs with secondary school 

teaching experience and volunteer staff/partcipants. These staff are conscious food producers who 

have accepted the call of  regenerative agriculture teachers. Ayuk is one of the participants in this 

first batch and a volunteer staff in our infirmary. She is a practicng student-nurse forcefully 

displaced from her home in 2016 by the on-going war in the South-West and North-West Regions 

of Cameroon. 

  

For more information about out staff, please visit: https://wandusoa.org/about-us/. 

 

Please, stay tuned to our project progress updates in our weekly blog posts.YOUR DONATION 

MAKES A DIFFERENCE ! 
With your donation, you support the training of marginalized persons that enables them to become 

socially, and ecologically responsible rural entrepreneurs. Your donation has an impact over many 

years and reaches countless people in need around the world and also healing our planet. You can 

donate here: 

 

Bank Name: Afriland First bank. 

Account Name: Wandusoa Organic Cameroon Development Association. 

Swift Code: CCEICMCX 

IBAN Code: CM21 10005 00034 08418321001-55.         Thank You! 

 

https://wandusoa.org/about-us/
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For collaboration, please contact  

info@wandusoa.org, Tel: +237653824721 .Visit our website: https://wandusoa.org/ 

mailto:info@wandusoa.org

